
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

TO: All Principals & Vice-Principals 

FROM: Shelley Green, Superintendent of Schools 

RE: Climate Action Strikes Planned for September 27, 2019 

DATE: September 25, 2019 

 

 
As you are aware, Climate Action Strikes have been taking place globally and include student 
rallies planned for September 27, 2019 in Victoria and other locations. 

Should parents decide to permit their child to attend the Climate Action Strike on Friday, 
September 27: 

• Parents/guardians of elementary or middle school-aged children are advised to speak 
directly with teachers/principals/vice-principals or the office, provide a permission note 
and personally pick up their child on Friday. 
 

• Parents/guardians of secondary –aged children, provide a permission note to teachers 
of classes they will be absent from on Friday.  Once shown to all the teachers, the 
student must then submit the note to the main office.  
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